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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   GOLF BOARD 

FROM:  KURT RUEHLING, GM / PGA PROFESSIONAL 

SUBJECT:  MONTHLY DEPARTMENT REPORT – JULY GOLF OPERATIONS 

DATE:   AUGUST 17, 2023 

 

Our Denny Greene Invitation was another HUGE SUCCESS!!  A special thanks to members Dave 

Vaughan and Joe McBroom for helping with the administration.  Also a big thanks to Holly Werner, her 

staff, Superintendent Jeff Pint, his staff, and the golf staff for making it the great event that it is! 

 

Rounds of golf are ahead of 2022 and the weather continues to allow for a busy golf course.  I do not 

believe we have had any rainfall during daylight hours this season!?   

 

All Leagues are beyond their ½ way point and we look forward to finishing the league season strong.  

 

July featured (4) events at or in excess of 100 players and (26) leagues of 24-100 players.  We also 

hosted the Minnesota PGA’s Junior Golf Tour on the 10th and on the 31st.  The daily activity continues 

to keep the staff (AND MYSELF) busy well beyond 40 hours per week!  “Make hay while the sun is 

shining”, I guess! 

 

So far, in August, we have played host to NP Football, TwinCitiesGolf, a travelling senior group, 

KCHK’s Hole In One Challenge, the Championship Shootout, and the Club Championship…all in the 

first 15 days of the month. 

 

Currently getting quotes and DEMO carts from the “big-3” Yamaha, E-Z-GO, and Club Car. 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

KURT RUEHLING, PGA 

GENERAL MANAGER / DIRECTOR OF GOLF 

400 Lexington Avenue South, New Prague, MN  56071 

Phone: 952-758-5326   info@newpraguegolf.com 


